
                        MEMORANDUM OF LAW


DATE:     July 15, 1986


TO:       Chuck Abdelnour, City Clerk


FROM:     City Attorney


SUBJECT:  Bottle Water Service for City Council, et al.


    By a memo dated June 4, 1986, you asked us for our views


regarding the validity of an expenditure for the above-captioned


service.  Attached as enclosure (1) is a memo to me from Ms.


Shawna Haley, a legal intern in our office, which addresses the


question and arrives, in our view, at a correct conclusion.  We


adopt it as our advice to you on the subject.


                                  JOHN W. WITT, City Attorney


                                  By


                                        C.M. Fitzpatrick


                                        Assistant City Attorney
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